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Office of the Insurance Commissioner set to launch new website!

The Washington state Office of the Insurance Commissioner is launching a new
website on April 21. The tasks you come to our website to complete will be easier
than ever because of this change, but things will look different!

Here's a link to our new site.

| Office of the Insurance Commissioner

We hope you'll take a few minutes to look around and try things out. If you find any
issues on the new site, please send us your feedback.

Closer to launch we'll share some additional information about how fo:

+ Apply and renew your producer license
Log into your account

Make a change of address

Print your license

Report your completed CEUs

We’ll share a video, too, on how to complete some of your top tasks.

Thank you,

The OIC Web Team


https://dev-oic-oic.pantheonsite.io/?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=

